CITY OF ALAMEDA ALAMEDA MUNICIPAL POWER

RESOLUTION NO. 5156

RECOMMEND THAT THE CITY COUNTIL ADOPT A
MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN THE CITY OF
ALAMEDA AND THE ELECTRIC UTILITY PROFESSIONALS
ASSOCIATION OF ALAMEDA (EUPA) FOR THE PERIOD
COMMENCING DECEMBER 27, 2018 AND ENDING JUNE 30, 2022

WHEREAS, there has been submitted to the Public Utilities Board (Board) a Memorandum of Understanding between the City of Alameda and the Electric Utility Professionals Association of Alameda (EUPA) which sets forth certain salary and benefit adjustments to classifications in service of Alameda Municipal Power (AMP); and

WHEREAS, the Board has been briefed on the details of the proposed Memorandum of Understanding, a copy is on file in the Board Secretary's office, and thereby finds and determines that the salary and benefit adjustments are appropriate and in the best interest of AMP.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that said Board hereby recommends to the City Council the Approval the Memorandum of Understanding between the City of Alameda and the Electric Utility Professionals Association of Alameda, (EUPA) for the period of December 27, 2018, to June 30, 2022, including amendments to the salary schedule;

THEREFORE, BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the provision of this Resolution shall supersede any other resolution in conflict herewith.

AYES:

President McCormick, Vice President Serventi, Commissioner Giuntini,

Commissioner Gould, and Interim City Manager Dave Rudat

NOES:

None

ABSENT:

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I have set my hand on this 29th day of January 2019.

Tanuary 29, 2019

Nicolas Procos Public Utilities Board Secretary